
Do you think the Town’s plans follow the residents’ wishes as expressed at the waterfront consultations? 
 

Cobourg Council budgeted $140,000 for 

consultants to engage residents and develop 

a plan for the waterfront. There were dozens 

of meetings with stakeholders. There were 

presentations of possible ideas. There were 

design charrettes attended by over 100 

residents to flesh out the plans. Almost 

2,000 residents completed a lengthy survey.  

 

Major conclusions of this work include 

extensive marina expansion including an 

$800,000 travelift and the construction of 

docks in the west harbour which may impact 

Dragon Boaters and other harbour users. 

Place a green dot in this area if you agree 

or a 

red dot if you disagree. 

 

Do you want the Town to focus on attracting more tourists to the waterfront? 

Cobourg has expended considerable effort 

and many thousands of dollars to attract 

more visitors to Cobourg’s beach. Some 

examples are: 
 Engaging a tourism attraction specialist 

 Widely distributing a tourist attraction 

booklet 

 Contracting for billboard signs in Belleville 

and Kingston 

 Approving a water playground off the beach 

 Developing a new website to attract tourists 

 Participating in the Blue Flag program 

 Sponsoring the Sandcastle Festival and 

many other initiatives. 

Place a green dot in this area if you agree 

or a 

red dot if you disagree. 

 


